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Comments: Stibnite gold project is very important to Valley County and the region. This may be our best and last

chance to clean the area damaged by old practices.

 

The current plan of plowing to Landmark and having a parking lot for winter recreation is not acceptable. It is not

a safe alternative. The only acceptable access would be a new groomed trail up the power line and cabin creek.

 

 Snowmobiling is a 32 million dollar industry in valley county and not afford the loss of the landmark area.


